
   

 

 

 

             
             

           
           

       

            
          
            
             

          
   

            
            

             
              
            

    

 

   

     

 

    

 

       
        

   
   
  

  

T E E N A G E  P A R E N T  H I G H  S C H O O L  
T U C S O N  U N I F I E D  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T  

102 N. Plumer Avenue 
Tucson, AZ 85719 
Phone: 520-225-3250 
Fax: 520-225-3206 

Dear TAP Families, 

Welcome to our school community! We are delighted to extend a heartfelt welcome to all 
families, including those who are navigating the journey of parenthood during their teenage 
years. At Teenage Parent HS (TAP), we understand the unique challenges and responsibilities 
that teenage parents face, and we provide comprehensive support and resources to ensure 
both academic success and personal growth. 

Our school is committed to creating an inclusive environment where teenage parents feel 
supported and empowered. We offer tailored academic programs that accommodate individual 
schedules and needs, along with access to counseling services and parenting workshops. These 
resources are designed to help teenage parents balance their educational aspirations with the 
responsibilities of parenthood, fostering a positive and nurturing atmosphere for both parent 
and child. 

Together with our dedicated staff and faculty, we encourage open communication and 
collaboration between families and school to create a strong support network. We believe in 
the potential of every student and are committed to helping teenage parents achieve their 
academic goals while nurturing their roles as parents. Welcome to TAP, where we embrace 
diversity, celebrate achievements, and support each member of our school community on their 
journey to success. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Israel Macias-Reyes 

Principal, Teenage Parent High School (TAP) 

520-225-3250 

Contact Mr. Israel Macias-Reyes by email 

mailto:Israel.MaciasReyes@tusd1.org

